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Peninsula Orchid Society of Virginia -News 
www.peninsulaorchidsocietyofvirginia.com  

 

Peninsula Orchid Society 2024 Officers 
President:  Peggy Rogers                 Vice-President:  Jim Pajot     
Secretary:  Roseanne Wade           Treasurer:  Carolyn Tripp 
Webmaster:  Paul Chung                  Newsletter editor:  Kathryn Bresnan 
Membership:  Joyce Carpenter      Hospitality:  James & Joyce Phelps 
(Please send photos, articles, information, tips, etc. for the newsletter to the Editor 
at OrchidsLoveMe@gmail.com) 

 

Vice-President’s Message 

Hello, everyone, 
Hope all is well with you and your plants are thriving. This month's speaker 
will be Sarah Hurdel, and much thanks to Ron Miller for his efforts in 
getting her to come speak with us on "The Layer Cake Method of growing 
bulbophyllums". She will be bringing plants for sale so be sure to bring 
your checkbooks, Also note that there will be no member plant sales when 
our speaker is selling plants. 
 
Please also note that we will need to nominate officers for next year, so if 
you can find it in yourself please consider volunteering for one of the open 
positions. Hope to see you all at the meeting, as it should be a good one. 
Orchids for our Holiday party and Bingo on Dec. 7 are on order and may 
even be here at my home by this month's meeting. There will be a nice 
quantity, so be sure your dues are paid up for this year so you can 
participate in the bingo, as only paid up members can do so. 
 
Regards, 
Jim Pajot 

Meeting Minutes 

Our President, Peggy Rogers opened the October meeting about 
1:30p  She talked about our participation in the VOS show in February.  We will be in a different area 
due to the construction.  It was thought that they would not have a show next year but the 
construction will not interfere. Everyone agreed that we should set up a table display.  
 
A nominating committee is needed to get officers for next year.  If you want to volunteer, let Peggy 
know before next meeting. 
Treasurer's report was, we have over $4700 in checking account and over $13,000 in CD. 

 

@Hampton Roads VA Orchids  

Meetings are held at  1 pm 

Hampton Library @ 4207 

Victoria Blvd, Hampton, VA 

23669 unless otherwise noted
       

2024 Meeting Dates 

Jan 27 

Feb 24 

Mar 9 

Apr 27 

May 25 

Jun 22 

Jul 27 

Aug 24 

Sep 14 

Oct 19 

Nov 23 

Dec 7 
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We had a new member join, John Phipard. 
 
Jim Pajot reported Dr. Clark Riley will be speaking in January about terrestrials.  In March Jeff Morris 
will talk about either Phrags or the tools needed to work with orchids.  Dori Iwanowski, President of 
TOS, asked about us doing a show with them or sharing a speaker at some point. 
 
VOS is doing a bus trip in March to the Philadelphia flower show if anyone is interested let someone 
know. 
    
Vance Mason and Jim Pajot did show and tell. December 7th is our Christmas Party.  Bring a dish 
and win a plant at bingo.  See you then. 
 
Roseann Wade, Secretary 
 

What’s Blooming 

From Kathryn Bresnan’s Collection 

    

Penang “Black Caesar”                       LC Secret Love 

From Becky Tupper’s Collection  
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Epi (Coilostylis) cilare                                  Chysis limminghei 

 

 

Clo. Mem. Yim Fong Yu 

From Ron Miller’s Collection 
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Habenaria carnea                                     Habenaria regneiri 

     

Phalaenopsis Summer Rose                Vandachostylis Ploenpit Blue 

“Blue Star” 
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